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Section 336.55  Changes to Community Water Supply Testing Categories

a)	IEPA will monitor the performance of each community water system on a quarterly basis.  IEPA may direct changes in the tests to be required on the basis of past performance, and notify the community water supply and IEMA.  IEMA will bill the correct fee for the new category during the next quarter.

b)	Community water systems that want to change from composite to quarterly radium analysis and/or total uranium analysis should notify IEPA.  Upon approval by IEPA, the category will be changed for the next quarter and the appropriate new fee will be billed.

(Source:  Added at 28 Ill. Reg. 6436, effective April 14, 2004)
